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A careful examination of the Iceberg electrical power 

system was carried out by Shekhar, Linda, Theresa Shaw 

and others. The main findings point out to violations of 

the DUNE grounding rules by the PD setup: (from 

Shekhar) 

 

 



The net result of this investigation is that we will stop 

trying to run the SSP because of the above findings.  

Another consequence is that we will power DAPHNE and 

the ganging circuit for the PD with Wiener power 

supplies. We need to data log the power supply 

information and this we can not do now with the 

available power supplies. This should also eliminate the 

11 kΩ existing between the op-amp power supply and 

detector ground. 

Cryogenics of ICEBERG: From Katherine Cipriano: 

 

RUN 2C will not start before 2020. 

 



 


